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This holiday season come learn about fire safety and winter storm
preparedness while you visit “Bolenville”, a charming holiday village set up
in the Red Cross Office at 1031 Rte 32, Montville, CT.

Winter Storm Preparedness for Adults
Tuesday, December 10 5-6 pm
Thursday, December 12 10-11am

Pedro the Penguin
Fire and Winter Storm Safety for preschool and elementary school children
Saturday, December 14 10-11am or 1-2 pm
Monday, December 16 5-6 pm

Pre-registration is required for the workshops, space is limited.
Hot cocoa and cookies for all attending these free workshops!

To Register for these Workshops, call 860-625-0825
or scan the QR Code

You can also stop by and visit “Bolenville” Wednesdays, Fridays and
Saturdays in December (except Dec 25) between 4-8 pm



